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Hello Everyone,   
Welcome back, I hope you have all had a lovely break. 
I can’t believe here we are with only six weeks left of this school year, how quickly it’s gone. 
 
There are a few things in this newsletter that I’d like to share with you to help the smooth running 
of our club. Apologies if some of it comes over a bit moany!! 
 
Survey 
We didn’t send the survey out last half term as we didn’t want to clash with the school survey. 
We’ll do it this half term. 
 
Fee rise 
From September Earlybirds will cost £3.60 and JB’s £7.20. As with everything at the moment, we 
have had to increase our fees. This rise has been kept as low as we can and still, hopefully, cover 
outgoings. 
 
Fee payments 
You have had the June invoices and these were due to be paid on the 1st of June. If you haven’t 
already done so, please pay now. 
Mrs Harrison will send out invoices at the end of this month for July and then before we break up 
for the summer you will receive the invoice for September that is due to be paid on the 1st 
September. Invoices will be raised on the sessions we have down at the moment and assume no 
changes. If you have any alterations to these, please let Linda know asap. 
Everyone has signed our T&C’s to say that they will pay on the 1st of each month so can I ask that 
you are prepared in August to pay the September fees when they are due. From September, 
reluctantly, we may have to enforce our policy of a 10% late collection fee for any fees not paid by 
the 15th of the month. Of course, if you are experiencing difficulties, please speak to Linda. 
 
Non-attendance at JB’s 
If your child will not be attending a booked session at JB’s, please email or phone. We are 
spending a lot of time making sure children are safe when they have been collected without us 
knowing. 
 
Email : jbsclub@hotmail.co.uk   Phone: 07951311320 
 
Late collection from JB’s 
Unfortunately, we have been having quite a lot of children collected after time from JB’s, most of 
these are down to domestic miscommunication.   
Please ring us by 5.25pm, on the above number, if you’re going to be late. We can then reassure 
your child that you are coming and it reassures us also that you know who is collecting. 
Reluctantly we are now, strictly, enforcing our policy for late collection of £5 pounds for every five 
minutes’ late collection. 
 
Extra sessions 
If you require any extra or to permanently change sessions, please can you request this through 
email on the above email address. I will be able to keep a trail of who needs what, check for 
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availability, get back to you quickly and also inform Mrs Harrison of any changes to fees. We will 
always do our best, within ratios, to accommodate you. 
 
 
Signing in/out 
Please will you write each child on a separate line and make sure your writing is legible? This 
seems a small thing but really does help us when we are doing our quick “head counts” during and 
at the end of the session. 
 
Apologies again for the do’s and don’ts! 
Just trying to get fully back on track after the Covid thing. 
Promise, the next newsletter will be more upbeat. 
 
                             
Amazon purchase 

 
 
Look out for our new mini notice board that will be next to the signing in/out 
books. 
 
 
 

 
 
And finally 
If you think of anything that needs more clarification or have any queries, please email. I will get 
back to you within the day. 
 
With Kindest Regards, 
 
Linda and The team.   
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